
Call for participation to the "EURO Summer/Winter Institute (ESWI) on Lot Sizing", 
application deadline Friday, 14th February 

 

Dear all, 

The EURO Winter/Summer Institute on Lot Sizing will be held at the Ecole des Mines Saint-Etienne 
in Gardanne (Provence, France) between April 14 and April 25, 2025 (see https://eswi2025-
lot.sciencesconf.org/). The institute focuses on all aspects of lot sizing and covers recent 
advances in lot sizing and related topics. The main purpose of an EWSI is to establish a network 
of outstanding people who will continue to work together in the future. 

Applicants must be either PhD students or have less than two years of research experience since 
completing a PhD. All participants should have an unpublished paper, and will present their 
material, discuss it with others and with a handful of specially invited senior experts in the field, 
and finally prepare a paper to be considered for inclusion in a feature issue of an OR publication. 

More details can be found on https://eswi2025-lot.sciencesconf.org/. 

Please, feel free to contact Stéphane Dauzère-Pérès (dauzere-peres@emse.fr) for any further 
questions. 
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